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I am a resident of Oregon as of 2004 and am in strong opposition of the proposed 

changes as outlined in HB4133. Allowing for electronic submission of voter 

registration with no avenue to require proof of residency offers a very easy way for 

voter fraud to be committed. Without ensuring that the proposed voter is a resident 

you will allow for former residents or bad actors to falsely register to vote in Oregon 

and then again in another state as there is no mechanism in place to prevent that.  

Election integrity is paramount to a free society and this will further reduce the 

integrity of our election system as it stands now. 

 

I am strongly opposed to this bill and the changes outlined therein.  


